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June 29, 2011

Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DG 10-041; National Grid NH Integrated Resource Plan

Dear Ms. Howland:

I enclose for filing with the Commission in the above-referenced docket, one original and
six copies of National Grid NH’s Rebuttal Testimony of Elizabeth D. Arangio, A. Leo
Silvestrini, and Theodore Poe, Jr., including exhibits. Also, please note that National Grid NH
intends to mark the Integrated Resource Plan dated February 26, 2010 that was previously filed
with the Commission as an exhibit at the hearing on July 14.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.
Sincerely,
}%bu»
Steven V. Camerino
SVC/ds
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